
 

 

10th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

SLH Winter Cross Country League – Saturday 18th January 2025 

 

Our school has been invited to take part in the annual primary school cross-country league that is 
being hosted by South London Harriers.  There are three events taking place, the dates for which 
are Saturday 23rd November 2024, Saturday 18th January 2025 and 

Saturday 15th March 2025.  The next race will be on Saturday 18th January 2025.    

 

The events will take place at Woodcote High School, Meadow Hill, Coulsdon, CR8 3HL.  The first 
race will start promptly at 9.30am so please arrive at Woodcote High School by 9.15am at the 
latest. Woodcote High School have asked us to ensure that car drivers use the Meadow Hill 
entrance to the school and park on the playground which is adjacent to the course.  The parking 
can be a problem and it could be even more so this time as the school have some class rooms in 
the playground so it has reduced the parking area.  The entrance will be marked with cones and 
there will be marshals directing you to park on the school playground.  

 

As in previous years there will be races for Year 3 and 4 girls, Year 3 and 4 boys, Year 5 and 6 girls 
and Year 5 and 6 boys.   There will be awards for the first three athletes in each category and the 
winning schools, as well as the Mark Burtwell Trophy for the overall winning school.  For more 
details please visit www.southlondonharriers.org     

 

If your child would like to take part in the first race, please complete the google form using the link 
below by Wednesday 15th January 2025, as the children will need to be registered for the races 
as soon as possible.  If your child requires an asthma pump or other medication, please ensure 
they have it with them. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs L Bayliss 

PE and Sports Leader 

 

https://forms.gle/rKkochQH3Ed8RJkYA 

 

 

http://www.southlondonharriers.org/
https://forms.gle/rKkochQH3Ed8RJkYA

